
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
It is important for your child to continue learning at home during the summer months.  

Your child can work on iReady Extra Lessons in Math and Reading from any computer location with internet 
access.  Please select the BLUE button to work on summer lessons: 

 

- What you need: a computer, internet access, and Adobe Flash Player 
-­­ Run a system check on your computer at: http://www.i-­­ready.com/support/ 

 
        Website:  www.duvalschools.org and click the Popular Links tab in the upper left hand corner of the site  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next, click the Blended Learning icon 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, scroll down to click the iReady icon 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.duvalschools.org/

